especially appreciate your regular progress reports and your efficiency in responding to
phone calls and emails.

Jon, once again thank you for all your help. I am very pleased with results and I would
not hesitate to recommend your services to others. Please feel free to use this letter as
well as my name and phone number as a reference.

Sincerely,

Y
Tim Ogles

Owner
SPI Group



